
PLEASE READ THE INFORMATION BELOW CAREFULLY BEFORE BOOKING 

YOUR MUSIC APTITUDE TEST TIME 

Parents/Carers/Students MUST NOT ARRIVE any earlier than 10 minutes before the 

designated start time of their test. 

Northampton School for Boys and Northampton School Music Aptitude Test slot times 

If you wish to be considered for a place at either school under the Music (NSB) or 

Performing Arts (NS) Aptitude criterion then you must book a slot for these tests. There will 

be no tests available after the application deadline of 31st October. 

If you are applying for a place at both schools, you will only need to take this Aptitude 

Test once. 

If you are unable to book a slot online or if all available test times are taken, then please 

contact the school on 01604 230240. 

When registering for a test slot, you MUST put your child's name and not your name. 

Please note the following: 

Your child DOES NOT have to do any of the Aptitude tests if they do not want to. 

If your child does not sit any either these Aptitude tests, then any subsequent 

application for a place at the school will not be prejudiced. 

If your child does sit either or both of these tests then the results of these will not 

prejudice any subsequent application for a place at the school. 

YOU MUST ONLY BOOK ONE TIME SLOT FOR YOUR CHILD. 

(Any duplicate bookings will have the later test time removed) 

All visitors to the site will be required to remain on site for the duration of the aptitude test.  

FAQs for this specific event (please see Admissions presentations for more general 

questions about the admissions process) 

Are there ID requirements or an age limit to enter the event? 

This test morning applies for Year 6 boys/girls who wish to be considered for a place at 

Northampton School for Boys or at Northampton School under the aptitude criterion for 

September 2024 entry.  

What are my transport/parking options getting to the event? 

Please park in the Cripps Hall car park opposite the school or take public transport. Do not 

park on the main school grounds. 



What can/can't I bring to the event? 

Your child does not need to bring anything with them for the test.  

Where can I contact the organiser with any questions? 

Please check the FAQ section on the school websites or contact either school by phone. 

Is my registration/ticket transferable? 

No, it is not transferable.  

Can I update my registration information? 

Yes.  

Do I have to bring my ticket to the event? 

Yes. You must bring a printed copy or a copy on your mobile of the ticket to the test session. 

Please arrive no earlier than 10 minutes before your time slot for your test.  

The name on the registration/ticket doesn't match the attendee. Is that okay? 

The name on the ticket must match the name of the attendee who will be the future applicant. 

You must not put a parent/carer's name. 

 


